I wanted to take a few minutes to introduce myself to University Council.
My name is Jerry Daniel. I am currently an IT Professional with the Department of Mathematics. I am and alumnus of UGA in the history department and have worked for UGA for 10 years in various IT positions across campus. 
 
I would like to take the time to thank all of the past presidents of staff council for their hard work building the framework that currently supports today’s staff. I wanted to especially thank Stuart Ivy and Shannon Scott for their exemplary service during their respective tenure as the two previous staff council presidents.  Thanks Stuart and Shannon (I will not say Shannon's name if she is not present.) for all your hard work; you did a great job.
Every year there is a University System of Georgia staff council conference that rotates from campus to campus across the state. UGA has the honor of hosting next year’s statewide conference on October 5th and 6th, 2011, here on campus.  We want our meeting to reflect UGA’s status as the Flagship institution in the University System. Having said this I wanted to let you know that you may be contacted by our organizing committee to help staff council make our meeting the best in the state. 
 
Staff Council looks forward to working together to make and already great University even better for Students, Faculty, Staff, Administration, and the people of Georgia. This is the reason that many staff members work at this great university. We believe in the value of higher education and demonstrate this commitment with our daily contributions. 
 
Thank you,
Jerry Daniel


